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Award Winners 

Congratulations to E in Year 1 for wining the Helping Hands Award. 

His exemplary attitude and commitment to learning is helpful to all. 

Well done to G who wins the Sports Award for the respect she 

shows when playing competitive sport.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Fundraising efforts 

Well done to our fabulous Year 6 children who as well as getting 
ready to take their SATs next week have been fundraising for their 
end of year celebrations. You may have seen their jewelry sale last 
week, which raised £289, but they have also raised money through 
sponsored reading, litter picks and organising ticketing events. 
Well done, and we all wish Year 6 a fantastic SATs week next week. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance and absence - please continue to help us reach 97%.  

School target: 97%    Last week’s total: 95.38%    Classes above target: 9 
 

RF 95.93 1A 99.29 2D 98.46 3C 99.26 4B 97.27 5FH 92.33 6D 92.59 

RL 98.46 1C 95.17 2J 89.92 3CR 89.23 4G 92.34 5S 97.24 6S 97.86 

RS 92.22 1D 96.00 2R 91.92 3S 100 4K 96.25 5T 92.67 6V 97.78 

 
 

Sports Day 

Sports Day will take place on Thursday 26th 

May at Barn Elms sports ground. We are 

pleased to be able to welcome 

parents/carers to spectate. The event will 

begin at 9am with registration at the sports 

ground and will finish at approximately 

1pm followed by a picnic lunch. 

 

 

 

Sport 

Year 3 girls represented the school in a 

Richmond football tournament. They 

were incredible, scoring 15 goals in 4 

games. 

There was more success for the Year 6 
netball team this week who made it all 
the way to the final in the Richmond 
league. They played absolutely brilliantly 
with so much talent and determination, 
eventually ending up as runners up and 
only being beaten 
by a narrow  
margin of 12-9 in  
the final against  
St Mary’s.  
Well done! 
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 Safeguarding 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility: staff, 

governors and parents. Please remember that 

important information can be found on our school 

website. 

 

 

 

Jubilee Competition 

Please see the separate ParentMail from 

the Pupil Leadership Team (PLT) regarding 

their jubilee poster competition. 

 

 

 

Holiday Club Opportunities 

Chiswick Riverside Junior Tennis Open Day 

Environment in the classroom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of a poetry workshop, children in 5S were played audio clips of different sounds from the 

forests (natural and manmade) and encouraged to write their own poems. They had a short time to 

create them, but greatly impressed with their thoughtful consideration of poetry and forest 

conservation. Their knowledge of literary devices was outstanding! 

 

https://www.eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk/page/?title=Safeguarding&pid=1450
https://www.eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk/page/?title=Safeguarding&pid=1450
https://eastsheen-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/hpage_eastsheen_richmond_sch_uk/EdCsGHpO3EFLmpSAxI22KLoBja3uFSfZXfSEA-MzX9hFjg?e=TJFHcc

